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Apex Diesel – Closing August 29, 2025 
 
We want to take a moment to personally thank you for 
your trust, your loyalty, and your business. After careful 
consideration, Apex Diesel will be winding down 
operations and officially closing our doors on Friday, 
August 29. 
 
Between now and then, we are focusing all our efforts on 
completing existing work and supporting our current 
customers through the transition. We are no longer 
accepting new jobs as we prepare for closure. 
 
This was not an easy decision. We are proud of the work 
we’ve done, the relationships we’ve built, and the service 
we’ve provided to our community. We are committed to 
closing with the same level of care and professionalism 
you’ve come to expect from us. 
 
If you have questions or need assistance, our team is here 
to help. 
 
Thank you again for being part of our story. 
 
— The Team at Apex Diesel 
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